
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Newsletter No. 1 (5.10.18) 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Please find details below of this fortnightly newsletter. 

Safeguarding 

All the staff at St. Peter’s are Safeguarded trained. Please familiarise yourselves with St. Peter’s 

Designated Safeguarding Team. If you have any concerns regarding a child, then please speak to a 

member of staff or a member from the team below. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Pentecost and Birmingham Cathedral’s Birthday 

The Academy was incredibly fortunate to take part in a Pentecost service at Birmingham Cathedral, 

whilst also celebrating the Cathedral’s birthday. The Academy was one of two schools that had been 

selected to take part in the festivities. 

The children from Year 5 represented the Academy in a brilliant manner, with several members of 

the public complimenting them on their behaviour, politeness and presentation. Some of our 

children were selected to perform readings from The Holy Spirit Comes at Pentecost. Some of 

those readings were very difficult but the children excelled themselves. The Very Reverend Matt 

Thompson, Dean of Birmingham, commented, ‘Most adults would find the words in the pieces you 

have read very difficult but you have done an amazing job. Well done’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Library Bus 

If you have any books that you wish to donate, we would be very grateful to receive them. If your 

child would like to write their name in the front of the book, as a legacy, they are more than 

welcome to do so.  

France 

A reminder for Year 6 that we depart the Academy on Friday 28th June at 4:30am. Please ensure 

your child is at the Academy for no later than 4:15am. Staff will be at the Academy from 4:00am. 

You may park on the playground.  

Please bring all passports and EHICs to the Academy Office for Wednesday 26th June in order for Mr. 

Dean to pack and secure all necessary travel documents.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clubs   

Please see email sent out regarding clubs.   

Swimming lessons  

This term, Y4 children will be attending swimming lessons at the Friary Leisure Centre, Lichfield on 

Wednesday mornings.  We look forward to hearing of their swimming successes and increased 

knowledge of water safety and life saving techniques.  

Reminder 

Please note that the only types of earrings that can be worn in school are stud earrings.  Bracelets 

and necklaces should not be worn in school.   

Dinner Money 

Please could we remind parents that dinner money should be uploaded to ParentPay in advance 

and pre-book your meals in advance. Thank you for bearing with us, the issue with the till was 

unexpected and hopefully the new system is working well.  

 



Home time Arrangements  

It is vitally important that parents notify the school of any alterations to home time arrangements 

for their child.  Under Child Protection procedures, we are unable to allow children to go home with 

friends/relatives other than the usual person unless we have parental permission to do so.  Parents 

should send a note or telephone the school office, if appropriate.  

Dietary Requirements  

If your child is not having school dinners due to specific dietary requirements, St. Peter’s catering 

team are more than happy to discuss this and how they may be able to help so your child can enjoy 

school dinners as well.  Staffordshire Catering has a policy where no nuts are used in producing any 

dishes to give parents the peace of mind that nut allergy sufferers will not come into contact with 

nuts from school meals. Moreover, if your child has other dietary needs, this can be catered for as 

well. 

Key Dates 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Year 1 and Year 2 camping has been cancelled. 

**Summer Fayre has been cancelled. 

***Sports Day is on Friday 5th July 2019. Details to be sent out shortly. 

Next newsletter released on Friday 28th June 2019. 

Yours sincerely  

Mr. James Dean 

Head of School 

 
 


